
• Erica requested the systems change doc by November 12  

• Tim said that Grand Junction may be an interesting place to pilot because the SEP and the ADRC 

are part of different sections. 

• Family Voices will be piloting the PHR and CHF partially funded the effort. Tim said that it would 

be helpful to follow-up to see what came of this effort. 

• Tim will send the person-centered report to Erica. 

•  


